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22.09.21 

Dear Parents and Carers 

This Friday 24th September we are holding  

a toast morning for classes in Ks2 to raise 

money for classroom equipment. 

The toast will be served with our delicious 

homemade (in school) Blackcurrant Preserve, 

made from blackcurrants grown  

in our school garden. 

Toast will cost 50p per slice. Please allow your 

child 50p or £1 to bring to school to join in 

this Friday Fundraiser! 

Please do not send in notes as we cannot give 

change. 

Early Years and Ks1 will hold a similar event 

very soon! 

 

With thanks 

Kevin Ward 

Head Teacher   

 

HOLMLEIGH JAM     

Blackcurrant Preserve 

‘Home made at Holmleigh’ 

 


